
  
7 March 2022 

  
 
 
 

Dear Burlington Suzuki Families, 

It is with the utmost pleasure that we inform you we will be returning to in-person lessons come 

September.  

We are presently in negotiations with the North Burlington Baptist Church regarding our return for the 

2022/2023 school year. 

As we get closer to September and know what COVID-19 restrictions are in place at that time, (if any), 

we will be in touch with regard to the details. 

The Registration package is attached; pages 3 and 4 are due back April 15th, 2022. 

The Registration forms secure you lesson time for September. 

The 2022/2023 Event Schedule is also attached. The Group Lesson schedules will be ready when lessons 

begin in September. 

We cannot thank you enough for your continued patience and loyalty throughout the pandemic. 

 

Sincerely, 

Your BSA Board of Directors 

 


